GREAT HORWOOD C.E. COMBINED SCHOOL

SCHOOL END, GREAT HORWOOD, BUCKS MK17 0RG

[image: image1.jpg]Healthy



                                                            Headteacher: Paul Adams
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Telephone: (01296) 712622

                  Fax: (01296) 713968

                                                                                    Web Site:www.greathorwoodschool.co.uk
       
                                       

7th February 2012
Dear Parents

PGL 2012 -  Calpol Permission Slip

There may be times during our PGL trip when your child feels a little unwell, and in those circumstances could be given Calpol.  As a school we are happy to take a supply of Calpol in case it is needed. 
Please return the slip below if you are happy for us to administer Calpol to your child should they need it.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Standen
Deputy Head

.............................................................................................................................................................
GREAT HORWOOD C OF E SCHOOL

PGL TRIP 2012
I give permission for my child ________________________________ to be administered the correct dosage of Calpol during the PGL trip if they require it.

Parent  signature:   ​​​​​​_____________________

Date: ___________________
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Healthy Schools

Making the whole person a whole school issue
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